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Our Ref.: BEL/M0O/2021/06/139N
Date 230 June 2021

To : Owners / Occupants of The Belcher’s
From  : The Management Office of The Belcher’s

Conversion to Seawater Supply for Flushing at The Belcher’s

A Q&A session was held on 25 June 2021 by the Water Supplies Department
(“WSD”) and below is the Dedicated Telephone Line provided by the WSD to
facilitate the enquiry from owners of The Belcher’s: |

Dedicated Line | 2564 9607 (During office hour)
Email: andy hc lam@wsd.gov.hk
Contact Person: | Mr. Andy Lam- Engineer of WSD

Moreover, the Management Office was notified by the WSD that they will
commence laying the supply tee crossing pipe at Pedestrian Road near Pok Fu
Lam Main Gate of The Belcher’s from 30 June 2021 to 30 July 2021,
from 10 am to 2 pm daily. During the course of work, water supply to The
Belcher’s will not be affected.

Owners Committee has discussed the subject issue during OC Meeting on 11 June
2021 and agreed to proceed the conversion work. However, the members believed
it is crucial to reserve sufficient time for owners’ preparation, and proposed to
commence the work not earlier than 1 January 2022. We are informed that the
WSD planned to kick-off the conversion to seawater supply for flushing in

- August 2021. So, we will further liaise with the WSD on the conversion details
and keep all owners informed with the latest arrangement. '

Since some owners may require time for preparation of the conversation work,
Management Office will arrange inspection service on the flushing system for
individual units by appointment (ﬁrst—come—ﬁrst—sérved) in mid-July and August
(tentative schedule). We will announce the details soon. All owners should ensure
your toilet appliances and plumbing system comply with the requirement of
“Waterworks Ordinance”. If not, please arrange rectification work by licensed
plumber as soon as possible.
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